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Subject: IRP TAG meeting - comment
Date: Thursday, February 7, 2019 12:02:50 PM

Hello Michele,
I am a PSE customer. I am not able to attend today's IRP TAG meeting, but I wanted to submit a
comment. 

As PSE is planning how to supply energy for the next 20 years, it has to abandon all fossil fuels and
transition to 100% clean energy as soon as possible. Anything else is insufficient. Continuing to use fossil
fuels threatens all life on this planet in the very near future. We have the technology to achieve 100%
green energy now. If PSE is planning to implement anything else, it's not in support of life. Also, please
do not try to sell us LNG/natural gas/fracked gas as a "green alternative" - all of these are huge
contributors to climate change. 

Please prioritize life over greed. We don't have an alternative planet to live on. 

Thank you, 

Radka Chapin
Redmond, WA 
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